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Senate Bill 210 seeks to make in-person voting on Election Day the standard method 

for conducting elections in Oregon. It would also limit vote-by-mail options, imposing 

stringent identification requirements. This action undermines the accessibility and 

inclusivity that have been the hallmarks of Oregon’s electoral system for decades. 

Oregon has been a leader in implementing a universal vote-by-mail system, which 

has significantly increased voter participation and streamlined the electoral process.  

 

I am strictly opposed to this measure and upholding the current voting system is 

critical. Oregon is among states leading the nation in voter turnout and we act as a 

model for our fellow states. I hope we can continue these trends into the future, 

ensuring our democratic process.  

 

Sincerely, 

Rachel Handy 


